
I am in full support of SB 731. Vaccinations should not be mandated by an employer as a condition of 
employment. And vaccination status should not be a part of employment decisions. Vaccination is a 
personal health care decision made by an individual in consultation with their doctor and subject to 
informed consent. Employee privacy is protected by HIPAA rules.  
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